From:

To: European Data Protection Supervisor

<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

cc: dataprotectionoffice

<dataprotectionoffice@frontex.europa.eu>;

Sent at: 14/09/18 10:45:56

Subject: FAR draft opinion -case 2017-0874

Dear colleagues,

Following the agreed deadline, please find enclosed the comments of Frontex on FAR. I wanted to take the opportunity to thank you for the work done. We are very pleased with the Opinion and look forward to see how we implement the recommendations.



From:

Sent: 23 July 2018 12:11

To:

Cc: European Data

Protection Supervisor <EDPS@edps.europa.eu>; dataprotectionoffice

<dataprotectionoffice@frontex.europa.eu>;

Subject: RE: FAR draft opinion -case 2017-0874

Dear ,

In absence, I can confirm that 15 September for Frontex' comments on the draft opinion is ok for us.

Best regards,

Owe



Legal Officer | Head of Prior Checks and Consultations

European Data Protection Supervisor

Postal address: Rue Wiertz 60, B-1047 Brussels Office address: Rue Montoyer 30, B-1000 Brussels

💆 @EU_EDPS 🔎 www.edps.europa.eu



This email (and any attachment) may contain information that is internal or confidential. Unauthorised access, use or other processing is not permitted. If you are not the intended recipient please inform the sender by reply and then delete all copies. Emails are not secure as they can be intercepted, amended, and infected with viruses. The EDPS therefore cannot guarantee the security of correspondence by email.

From:

Sent: 23 July 2018 11:09

To: Cc:

European Data Protection Supervisor

<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>; dataprotectionoffice
<dataprotectionoffice@frontex.europa.eu>

Subject: RE: FAR draft opinion -case 2017-0874

Dear

Many thanks for the provision of the Draft Opinion on FAR. I want to thank you and all the colleagues involved with the file, as I know it has been an arduous work, and most likely might have generated some difficult times to deal with the information provided.

I would like to ask for an extension of the deadline for the provision of comments, as due to the summer break, several colleagues who are dealing with the file are taking annual leave and may be overlapping amongst them. For the sake of completion, consistency and high quality of the comments to be provided, I thus would like to ask if possible to have the deadline extended to **15 September 2018**. By then, all colleagues involved in the file should be already within Headquarters, having had the time to read the draft and comment it following to your instructions.





DISCLAIMER: This e-mail message, including any attachments, cannot be construed as automatically constituting any form of commitment by Frontex, unless its contents clearly indicate otherwise. It is intended solely for the use of the addressee(s). Any unauthorised disclosure, use or dissemination, either in whole or in part, is prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately via email and delete the e-mail from your system.

From: Sent: 17 July 2018 16:15

To: Cc:

Supervisor < EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

European Data Protection

Subject: FAR draft opinion -case 2017-0874

Dear

Please find enclosed the draft opinion on FAR (case number 2017-0874) for your comments by 27th of July 2018. Until we receive your comments, the case is suspended. Should you need an extension because of the summer holidays please let

Please note that your comments should focus only on practical aspects and factual inaccuracies in the attached draft and not serve as an occasion to provide feedback on the actual implementation relating to the substance of our recommendations.

If we receive no feedback by the above mentioned date the EDPS will go on to adopt the Opinion.

We remind you that the EDPS policy is to publish prior-checking Opinions. The section on Security will however be removed **before publication**. Should you have any legitimate reasons for which all or part of the opinion should not be published, please inform us accordingly. This is without prejudice to the application of Regulation (EC) 1049/2001.

Please answer this e-mail with the EDPS functional mailbox in cc. (edps@edps.europa.eu) as the date of the receipt of your answer to the EDPS mailbox will be the only date taken into account to lift the suspension. Please make a reference in the subject of your message to the case file number 2017-0874. Kind regards,